
 
 
 
 
 

THE DERRY PLANNING BOARD PUBLIC HEARING 

SCHEDULED FOR THIS EVENING, JANUARY 16, 2013 HAS 

BEEN RESCHEDULED DUE TO THE WEATHER TO 

MONDAY, JANUARY 28, 2013 IN THE CABLE TV STUDIO, 

LOCATED IN THE BASEMENT OF THE DERRY MUNICIPAL 

CENTER, 14 MANNING STREET, DERRY.  THE MEETING 

WILL BEGIN AT 7:00 PM. 

 


